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MEMORIAL TO THE UNITED STATES SENATE 
IN SUPPORT OF THE CONFIRMATION OF SALLY JEWELL 

AS SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR 
 
 

WHEREAS, Sally Jewell has served with distinction for two terms—comprising 
almost twelve years—as an esteemed member of the University of Washington Board of 
Regents, and is a well-respected colleague known for her intelligence and integrity; and 

 
WHEREAS, having worked closely with her on a range of challenging issues over 

many years, and having observed her keen intellect, steadfast integrity, thoughtfulness, 
clear-headedness, fairness, independence of mind in seeking to advance the public 
interest, practicality, decisiveness, and collegiality; 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:  That the members of this Board 

unanimously and enthusiastically give testimony in support of the nomination of Sally 
Jewell to the position of Secretary of the Interior; 

That the members of this Board respectfully urge a swift confirmation; 

and 

That the Honorable U.S. Senators Patty Murray and Maria Cantwell are respectfully 
requested to deliver this Memorial to the Senate and such of its bodies and records as 
they may deem appropriate. 

 
Adopted by the Board of Regents in open public meeting this 14th day of February, 2013. 

 
 
 
 
Joanne R. Harrell 
Chair, Board of Regents 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
 
Michael K. Young 
President, University of Washington 
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